
 

Thursday 18TH July 2019 

 

11.00 am - 12.00 midday 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our meetings are informal and offer information to patients about the practice 

and its services.  It gives patients a chance to input their ideas and suggestions 

on how the practice can improve.   

 

Alternatively, you could become a virtual member.  Just submit your 

suggestions/query by email and we will discuss these and feed back to you. 

 

walsallccg.pmpgp@nhs.net 

  

Come and join us for a coffee and a chat!  


